
 
 
 
 
 

  Operations Circular No. 20240514                                                                       14th May2024 
 

Dear Travel Agents of India and Trade Partners,  

Subject: Name Filing policy 

With Immediate effect, Gulf Air will NOT accept LNU/FNU in name formats of 
passenger’s travel PNRs. Its important that the reservations staffs be updated on 
the same, in case of any deviation the passengers will not be allowed to board 
and/or will attract ADMs. 

 
Please disseminate this information to your reservations/sales teams and thank you 
for the usual support. 
 

 
Happy Selling 

 
Gulf Air – Team India 


